ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, PATEL NAGAR

Welcome assembly for classes nursery to class 2nd

After a refreshing summer break St. Montfort school resumed on
18th June 2025 for classes nursery to 2nd.

For welcoming the children after a long vacation, a fun filled
assembly was organised by the kindergarten teachers where they
started with prayer and Action song. A small skit was presented by
the teachers on Do's and Don'ts when the children are in the school
premises. Vice Principal, Respected Rev. Brother Gregory Baa
addressed the students and release the School Magazine and also
distributed certificates of clay modelling to the winner students.
Headmistress Sister Greeta welcome them back for the Academic
session.

Children enjoyed the first day of the school very much.
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